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ARCHITECTS INQUIRY 
 
This submission is made in relation to the Architects Inquiry. 
 
As a registered Architect and a member of the Royal Australian Institute of Architects, support 
the view of the Architects Board of Western Australia in that is paramount that registration of 
Architects is retained and that the most appropriate model is a Uniform Act across Australia 
administered by local State of Territory Boards. 
 
I also support the Board in its view that it would strongly consider a Uniform Act administered 
by the Architects Accreditation Council of Australia as a central administrative body as an 
alternative. 
 
As the practice of design of building is already open to anyone, and not restricted to 
Architects, it is important that consumers are able to identify potential service providers with 
accredited levels of skills. 
 
For your consideration please. 
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